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Dear All

A cross-disciplinary Conference entitled “Complex Systems and Changes: Water and Life” ( 
www.esf.org/waterlife ), 
to be held on 29-31 October 2008, in Taormina, Sicily (Italy). The Archean Environment 
Research network (ArchEnviron) 
and the LESC Standing Committee of the European Science Foundation will allocate funds for 
young European researchers 
to participate in this event. If you, or one of your students or colleagues would like to 
attend, please consult the 
attached flyer, or the ArchEnviron website for information on how to apply. The address is
http://www.esf.org/activities/research-networking-programmes/life-earth-and-environmental-sc
iences-lesc
/current-esf-research-networking-programmes-in-life-earth-and-environmental-sciences/archean
-environmental-studies
-the-habitat-of-early-life-archenviron.html

In addition, applications are open for short visits between European laboratories to work on
research projects related to the general 
themes of the ArchEnviron research network. You will find this information on the same 
website under "Further pages ... grants".

best wishes

Nick Arndt

Nicholas Arndt
LGCA
University Joseph Fourier
1381 rue de la Piscine
38401 Grenoble
France
Tel 33 4 76 63 59 31 (work)   33 4 76 04 8116 (home)
Email: arndt@ujf-grenoble.fr
ESF program: http://earth.leeds.ac.uk/arcenv/
eEarth: http://www.copernicus.org/site/EGU/ee/ 
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